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July 7, 2013 
 
National Library of Medicine 
Building 38A - Room 4N-419 
8600 Rockville Pike 
Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894. 
 
Dear Sir or Madame: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter to endorse the addition of the Journal of AIDS & 
Clinical Research into the Pubmed index.  As an Editorial Board Member, I am extremely 
proud of our multidisciplinary journal that aims to inform a broad audience of clinicians, 
researchers, academics, students and the lay community about the latest research on 
HIV/AIDS. Our journal includes findings in the areas of social/behavioral, clinical and basic 
sciences.   
 
Through original articles, review articles, case reports, and short communications, the Journal 
of AIDS & Clinical Research is able to publish the most innovative, complete and reliable 
discoveries and current developments in the field of HIV/AIDS.  Our rigorous peer review 
process ensures that the research is sound and will make a significant contribution to the 
literature.  Importantly, the Journal of AIDS & Clinical Research is an Open Access journal.  
Thus, our articles are freely available online without any restrictions or any other subscriptions 
to researchers worldwide.  
 
In conclusion, the editorial board members and journal staff have worked very hard for the 
journal to establish its high professional standing and there by recommending this journal to 
be indexed in PubMed.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need any further 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
John K. Williams, M.D. 
Associate Professor 
UCLA, Department of Psychiatry & Biobehavioral Sciences  
 
 

 
 

 


